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NIMH/PROJ/NCDC/NKC/PO/NOTIF/2021-22                                                     12.01.2022  

 

CORRIGENDUM 

The continuation to the Vacancy notification No. NIMH/PROJ/NCDC/NKC/PO/NOTIF./2021-22 

Date: 07.01.2022, for Walk-in-Selection for the post of “Project Officer” which was scheduled to be 

held on 15.01.2022 @ 10.30 A.M, has been postponed to 18.01.2022 @ 10.30 A.M, Due to the current 

raise in COVID-19 pandemic & weekend curfew as per the Govt. of Karnataka guidelines.   

 

The other terms and conditions said in the Notification No. NIMH/PROJ/NCDC/NKC/PO/NOTIF./2021-

22 Date: 07.01.2022 remains unchanged. 

 

                                                                                                                                        Sd/- 

                                                                                                              REGISTRAR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


